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7 January 2022 

COVID-19 vaccination clinics return to South Burnett
 
 
COVID-19 vaccination clinics will return to the South Burnett from next week.  
 
The Pfizer-only clinics will provide first, second and booster doses to everyone over the age of five years.  
 
The clinics will be walk-ins only.  
 
“Getting vaccinated, or your booster shot if you are due, is one of the best things you can do to help slow the 
spread of COVID-19,” Darling Downs Health, acting Executive Lead, Health Emergency Operation Centre 
Michelle Forrest said.  
 
“It will help protect you, your loved ones and community from getting serious sick, or ending up in hospital.”  
 
Clinic details:  
 
Kingaroy Town Hall  

• Monday 10 January from noon to 4pm  
• Tuesday 11 January from 8am to 4pm  
• Wednesday 12 January from 8am to 4pm  
• Thursday 13 January from 8am to 4pm  
• Friday 14 January from 8am to noon  

 
Murgon Town Hall  

• Tuesday 18 January 11am to 4.30pm  
• Wednesday 19 January 8am to 5.30pm  
• Thursday 20 January 8am to 1pm  

 
 
There may be a wait, so please be patient with our staff. 
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